
Notice of Public Hearing 

The City Council of the City of Camanche, Iowa shall hold a Public Hearing for the consideration of 
amending the Camanche Zoning Ordinance Chapter 18.24.050 R-1 Front Yard Requirements: A. 
Dwellings for the purpose of allowing properties which abut the Mississippi River and have 100’ 
Right of Way at the front to have a zero setback in the front yard. A public hearing on the proposal 
is to be held on June 4, 2024 at 6:00 PM at the Camanche City Hall Council Chambers located at 818 7th 
Avenue at which time all interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. To attend electronically 
via the internet, use https://hello.freeconference.com/conf/call/2898487.  If you would like to phone in 
the number is 1-717-275-8940. The access code is 289 8487.   
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